
Call For Nominations to Serve on the Bench and Bar Committee 

The Bench and Bar Committee was established in 2013 to promote effective 
communication about Court procedures, local rules, and other issues that affect 
members of the bankruptcy community in the Northern District of Georgia.  The 
current composition of the board includes the Clerk of Court, Chief Deputy Clerk, the 
Standing Chapter 13 trustees, a representative of the United States Trustee, Chapter 7 
trustees, and debtor and creditor attorneys. 

Please consider nominating yourself to serve on the Bench and Bar Committee for a 
two-year term.  The Committee, as a whole, meets approximately three times per year, 
typically virtually, and functions largely as an advisory board.  Committee members 
may also serve on subcommittees to consider specific issues, as the need arises, and 
may assist in planning and executing educational seminars and other professional 
events.   

Nominations may be made through June 6, 2025, by sending an email describing your 
professional background, goals for serving on the Committee, and any other 
information you would like considered to benchandbar@ganb.uscourts.gov.   
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